Coastal cleanup
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TROBADA "QUE CELESTE!
DE NETEJA DE PLATGES

The Formentera Council's mobility office reports that the environmental group Que Celeste will
once again stage a beach cleanup on Sunday, April 22.

The event will get under way at 11.00am and participants are being asked to meet in the es
Ministre car park. Volunteer crews will be provided with rubbish bags and other materials to
assist in the removal process, compliments of the Council and the Govern balear.

Apart from cleaning, volunteers will also be enlisted to bring tourists up to speed on the

importance of keeping Formentera's beaches clean and throwing litter into dedicated bins near
local swimming areas.




